Kinross and District Art Club
www.kadac.co.uk
Despite the very changeable March weather, regular painting sessions at the Art Club continued to be well attended and productive during March. Following annual subscription renewals at the start of the year, the KADAC membership is sitting at fifty members. We were delighted to welcome three new members. 
Life is never dull at KADAC and early 2023 certainly reflected that! As well as the usual organisation behind the scenes and the normal cheery camaraderie of painting sessions, the Secretary and team were busy with the upgrading of the KADAC website. With excited anticipation and some more tweaking, the website should be up and running very soon, hopefully, by the time this goes to press. It will replace the current website; however, the web address will remain the same, www.kadac.co.uk
Other members, too, were involved in creating an inspiring display in the form of paintings, leaflets and slideshows for the Better Place To Live event at the Loch Leven Campus on Saturday 25th March.
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Colin Joyce, artist, demonstrating the early stages of his watercolour harbour scene.
On 14th February, thirty club members and visitors were treated to a delightful afternoon by visiting artist Colin Joyce. Colin demonstrated how to paint a harbour scene in watercolour.  Members were enthralled to see Colin’s artwork develop from an empty piece of paper into a completed painting over the two-hour presentation. During a highly engaging session, he highlighted his colour mixes and his brush techniques. Colin also spoke about his art and his wide experience of teaching art, including on cruise ships and en plein air workshops. Please visit colinjoyceart.com to learn more about Colin Joyce and his art.
KADAC Members are now looking forward to a visit by professional artist, Rhona Kirkpatrick, on Friday 7th April 2023.
The Kinross and District Art Club meets on Tuesdays and Fridays (2-4pm) in Millbridge Hall each week.
If you are interested in joining the club and developing your own creativity, you will find more information and contact details on our website.

